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GIBRALTAR CRICKET ASSOCIATION UNDER-19 SELECTION 

 
The Minister for Sport and Leisure, the Hon Edwin J Reyes, has sent the following message to Mr 
Thomas Finlayson, Chairman of the Gibraltar Cricket Association: 
 
“Dear Tommy 
 
It was very nice to meet you and the Under-19 selection at Europa Sports Ground last Saturday 
when you were making your final preparations for travel to Belgium on an official Cricket Tour.  I 
hope the team had a safe journey, albeit commencing your travels at a most inconvenient time 
during the early hours of Sunday morning. 
 
I note from the schedule you kindly gave me that after a much needed rest day you are due to 
play your first game, a 50 overs match, against Germany today.  The game will probably have 
finished by the time you receive this message, but I do sincerely trust we put on a good 
performance. 
 
Please convey my personal greetings to all players and officials, alongside the collective 
message of best wishes that I now forward to you on behalf of all sport lovers on the Rock.  All in 
Gibraltar are confident that our young Cricket players will make us proud and we eagerly wait to 
hear news of your progress.” 


